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If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Dear USDA,

 

Please note that I fully agree with and support the comments of George Wuerthner.

 

Mountain bikes are destroying the habitat values and actually killing terrestrial and even some flying wildlife.

 

Many mountain bikers seek a thrilling experience and even argue that their impacts are no worse than that of

hikers.

 

This is wrong. Mtn bikers go much farther much much faster.

 

I see dead animals flattened by bikes.

 

Many birds during all seasons - not just breeding season - are abandoning their foraging habitats due to the

random unpredictable nature of mountain bikers who go fast off trail any where both DAY AND NIGHT!

 

the mountain biking community has a well-funded investment team backed by the mountain bike merchants.

 

you must stop them before they destroy our fragile habitats and wildlife communities.

 

thank you,

 

Pam Young

 

former Executive Director of Golden Gate Audubon Society


